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Saint Paul Festival and Heritage Foundation has requested a sound level variance to provide amplified
sound for entertainment and talent performances on a stage in Rice Park for the 2014 Saint Paul
Winter Carnival.

The hours of operation for the stage will be:

Thursday, January 23, 2014 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM and 5:00 PM to 9:00 PM
Friday, January 24, 2014 from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM and 4:00 PM to 9:00 PM
Saturday, January 25, 2014 from 11:00 AM to 10:00 PM

Sunday, January 26, 2014 from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM

Thursday, January 30, 2014 from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM and 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM
Friday, January 31, 2014 form 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM and 4:00 PM to 10:00 PM
Saturday, February 1, 2014 from 11:00 AM to 10:00 PM

Sunday, February 2, 2014 from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM

A Public Hearing before the City Council on this variance request will be held on Wednesday,
January 22, 2014 at 3:30 p m in the City Council Chambers. If you have questions or comments,
please contact barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@gi.stpaul.mn.us or at 651.266.9137.

https://admin.govdelivery.com/accounts/STPAUL/bulletins/10322728/edit 1/8/2014




